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GRANT INFORMATION 

Purpose of Grant
Explain in detail how the funding will be spent.

Is This a New Program or Activity? If yes, wh are your targets and goals for this program/activity?

Current Year and Community Benefits: Detail the specifics of activities and community 
benefits your organization provides.

Existing Funding and Grant
Applications:

1. List the specific grants, funding and fundraising planned, approved or
pending for the existing year and

2. Please also list rejected or non-approved funding ( reasons).

The GROW Community Greenhouse & Garden Program provides over 200 boxes for community members to grow
organic vegetables across 4 locations. The program has over 400 declared users as boxes are used by families and
friends, as well as through partnerships with school groups, the food bank and WCSS's low income support program.
AWARE took over management of the program in 2016, since which we have replaced growing boxes in 3 out of the
4 greenhouses, added more outdoor boxes at Cheakamus and installed large pollinator gardens at 2 locations.

The GROW program provides community members with much more than the opportunity to grow their own food.
'Homegrown' food comes without packaging, with low food transportation miles and as all our sites are organic there
are no chemical contaminants. Equally important are the opportunities GROW provides to: build community; support a
sense of belonging; and stay active. These last aspects have been incredibly important in the context of COVID and
we worked through staff lay-offs last spring to ensure we could open the program in alignment with municipal park
re-openings, just one week behind our usual timing.

In 2021, we would like to request CEP grant support to build and install 20 additional boxes at the Cheakamus
Community Gardens (CCG).

This request is to add new infrastructure and participation opportunity to an existing and successful program.

All 4 GROW locations have sold out every year since we took over the program and the addition of boxes at CCG
would utilise the remainder of the site, maximizing the number of people the site can serve. This is especially
relevant at a time when the Cheakamus neighborhood continues to be expanded.

The Association of Whistler Area Residents for the Environment (AWARE) works to progress
community-scale solutions to some of the biggest challenges of our time. Climate Change. Habitat
Fragmentation. Biodiversity Loss. Wildlife. Water. Waste.

We work independently and with others to connect people with nature, build more sustainable
communities and safeguard habitat, biodiversity and wilderness values.

Under COVID our funding model has dramatically shifted with the loss of our successful event waste social enterprise which funded much
of our community programming, core operations and advocacy. In 2020, the elimination of in person programming, expenditure cuts and
Federal support programs meant we closed on a balanced budget.

In 2021, we have recognise we will have greater dependence on project delivery agreements and grant funding, with opportunities for
in-person programming and fundraising continuing to be limited.

Specific Grant Funding Applications we are currently awaiting responses on are:
-> Federal Climate Action & Awareness Grant ($350,000)
-> WCF Environmental Legacy Fund ($65,000)
-> Summer Jobs Canada ($15,000)










